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A REMINDER FROM PUBLIC HEALTH... LYME DISEASE SEASON IS NOT OVER!!

Did you know that ticks that carry Lyme disease can be found as late as November on your pets and you?

Enclosed is a pamphlet on Lyme disease with helpful hints on how to stay safe and healthy.

More information can be found at www.novascotia.ca/dhw/cdpc/lyme.asp or contact Public Health to speak with a Public Health Nurse.

ENJOY THE OUTDOORS SAFELY!!
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